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This Bill will absolutely break the back of the average Oregon citizen. Neighbors are 

already worried they are being taxed out their homes due to the rising costs of 

housing, food and medical issues. It is an absolute NO VOTE for this bill. Oregon 

citizens are already maxed out and cannot assume this extreme hike in fees.  


